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“My Learning Journey Diary” for ................................................. 
 
Week beginning:  24th June 2024 
 
This week we will be learning about the letters n, o, p, q and r 
 
To help your child with their learning, here are a few suggested activities you may like 
to do at home. 
 
n. Help your child to increase their repertoire of nursery rhymes. 
o. Challenge your child with an obstacle course.  How many minutes can they complete 
it in?  Can they beat their own record? 
p. The children love to listen to our selection of Pip and Posy stories at pre-school.  
They particularly enjoy ‘The Super Scooter’ which includes a trip to the park.  Could 
you take your child to visit the park? 
q. How many animals can your child research beginning with the letter q? 
r. How many red objects can your child find around your home?  Encourage your child 
to create a tally. 

 
                             
 

                                    Have fun with your learning this week! 

This space has been left blank for you to add your observations, pictures, 
photographs, etc. from home.  Please use additional paper if needed. 

mailto:stlawrenceoffice@StBartsMAT.co.uk

